

CITY OF WATERTOWN TRAFFIC COMMISSION



Mr. Robert Airasian, Chair
Justin M. Hanrahan, Police Chief
Ryan Nicholson, Fire Chief
Thomas Brady, Director of Public Works
Steven Magoon, Community Development and Planning
Tyler Glode, City Engineer
Ms. Kelly Gallagher
Mr. Daniel Grieneisen
Mr. Ryan McMorrow

August 28, 2025

A special meeting of the Traffic Commission will be held on Thursday September 4, 2025 in the Philip Pane Meeting Room (Ground Floor), 149 Main Street, Watertown, MA at 5:30 p.m. Only the following item will be addressed:

1. Request by Director of Public Works Thomas Brady to restrict parking on the east side of Russell Avenue from Mount Auburn Street to Bellevue Road.

Respectfully Submitted, Sgt. D. Sampson